
McGill University
MONTREAL

April 29th, 1931.SUPERINTENDENT ENGINEERS

DEPARTMENT

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal & Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University.

K.C.B• * • »

Dear Sir:-

We attach copy of suggested arrangements for City 
Police and our Grounds Staff in connection with the visit of 
T.I.H. The Prince and the Princess Takamatsu of Japan

Respectfully submitted,

P«MacFarl ane /d . Supt. Engi


